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December 4, 2015 
 
ELECTRONICALLY FILED 
 
Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
Filing Center 
201 High Street SE, Suite 100 
P.O. Box 1088 
Salem, Oregon  97301 
 

Re: Oregon Tariff Advice No. 15-13 
Suspension of Schedule 70, Appliance Recycling Program 

 
Attention Filing Center: 
 
 Idaho Power Company (“Idaho Power” or “Company”) hereby submits this tariff advice filing 
requesting suspension of Schedule 70, Appliance Recycling Program (the “Program”).  Idaho 
Power’s request is based on receipt of notice that Idaho Power’s appliance recycling contractor, a 
20-year industry partner operating in 28 states, has abruptly closed its business and is subject to a 
court-ordered receivership.  As of the date of entry of the receivership order, November 18, 2015, 
the contractor did not have sufficient funds to satisfy its financial obligations, and the receiver is 
currently attempting to address the same.  Accordingly, Idaho Power requests suspension of the 
Program until the Company determines whether there is another cost-effective option to continue 
the Program.   
 

Idaho Power respectfully requests suspension of the Program effective December 16, 
2016.  Because this filing is not within the 30 days statutory notice, a L.S.N. is also included.   
 

If you have any questions regarding this tariff advice, please contact Regulatory Analyst 
Connie Aschenbrenner at (208) 388-5994. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Lisa Nordstrom 
 

LDN:kkt 
 
Enclosure 
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SCHEDULE 70 

APPLIANCE RECYCLING PROGRAM 
(SUSPENDED) 

 
 
AVAILABILITY 
 
This program is available to residential Customers living in single and multi-family residences, including 
manufactured and modular homes, who remove and recycle a refrigerator or freezer and who live within the 
Company’s service territory within the State of Oregon.  Service will not be available to some geographic areas 
during winter months due to road conditions. Service to these areas will resume after April 1.  A list of areas 
where service is unavailable is on the Idaho Power web site. 
 
PROGRAM DESCRIPTION 
 
The Appliance Recycling Program is a program designed to encourage the removal and recycling of less efficient 
appliances by providing a removal service from the home and recycling of the appliance at no cost to Customers.  
To participate, Customers will schedule an appointment by phone or on the Idaho Power web site to have their 
unit collected.  The unit will be picked up from the Customer’s home, transported, dismantled and recycled.  Idaho 
Power will also provide, free of charge, two light emitting diode (LED) bulbs per customer at the time of unit pick 
up to encourage participation.  For more information on this program visit www.idahopower.com/seeyalater.  
 
TERMS AND CONDITIONS 
 
By participating in the Program, Customers will be subject to the following terms and conditions: 
 
1. Functioning units only. 

 
2. Secondary units are preferred but the program is available for the replacement of a primary unit. 

 
3. Unit must be residential grade, 10 to 30 cubic feet, and must be empty at time of pick up. 

 
4. Clear path of removal must exist. 

 
5. Maximum participation of two units per Customer, per year. 
 
6. The customer will receive two free LED bulbs at the time of pick up.  
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